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December 28, 1966

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

This is to acknowledge your letter of December 24.

As Mr. Salisbury is out of the country, I have passed
it along to the team who is working on the investiga-
tion.

Sincerely,
ﬂfgésﬁégiézgﬂm

Secretary to
Harrison E. Salisbury

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Cog d'Or Farm
Hyattstown
Maryland



